
     
City of Hesperia 
STAFF REPORT  

 

 
 
DATE: August 6, 2019 

TO: Mayor and Council Members 
 

FROM: Nils Bentsen, City Manager 

BY: Melinda Sayre, City Clerk  
 

SUBJECT: Designation of Voting Delegate and Alternates for League of CA Cities 
Conference 

 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
 
It is recommended that the City Council designate a primary voting delegate and up to two 
alternate delegates to represent the City of Hesperia at the General Business meeting to be 
held during the League of California Cities annual conference October 16 through October 18, 
2019 in Long Beach. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 
The annual League of California Cities Conference will be held in Long Beach from  
October 16 through October 18, 2019.  One important aspect of this conference is the General 
Business meeting when actions are taken on proposed resolutions.  To expedite the conduct of 
business at this meeting, each City Council is requested to designate a voting representative 
and two alternate who will be present at the General Business meeting to vote on proposed 
resolutions and other issues affecting municipal or League policy. The current Primary 
Representative is Council Member Cameron Gregg and the Alternate Representative is Mayor 
Pro Tem Bill Holland.  
 
ISSUES/ANALYSIS 
 
There are no issues identified with this action. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
There are no fiscal impacts identified with this action. 
 
ALTERNATIVES 
 
1. Provide alternative direction to staff. 
 
ATTACHMENT 
 
None 
 


